CAS Reflection

	At September 7, 2011, our class, 10.2, went to the orphanage for the CAS Activity. There we taught them about English and about Bible. I enjoyed it very much because i never did this before, especially with my friends. The other reason is i’m happy to help other people, especially the one who doesn’t have parents. I’m a bit surprised when i saw that they still showing motivation for school and Bible like what we do. With this CAS activity, i hope that it will make me more interested to help other people, especially the one who really need some help from other people. 
